
From: GILL Kuri * OPRD<mailto:Kuri.Gill@oregon.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 12:19 PM
To: Mike<mailto:hugo@jeffnet.org>; Jean Boling<mailto:jocodead@gmail.com>
Cc: Bryan <mailto:kaco12@charter.net>
Subject: RE: Request for Assistance On Laws & Regulations For Oregon Graves & Applegate
Trail

[Mike Walker, Education Chair]
[Hugo Neighborhood Association & Historical Society]
[P.O. Box 1318]
[Merlin, Oregon 97532] 
[541-471-8271]
[Email: hugo@jeffnet.org]
[Web Page: http://www.hugoneighborhood.org/]

Hi Mike,

To be listed with the Oregon Commission on Historic Cemeteries at burial site must include the
burial of at least one person who died before February 14, 1909. The survey forms I sent you
were sufficient to list the cemetery with the commission. Anyone can list a cemetery. If the
cemetery or burial site is not operating, and meets the above qualification, then it is required to
be listed.

The designation as an archaeological site is a different process and relates to different laws.
Please contact Dennis Griffin again to find out more about this designation.

Kuri

[Kuri Gill, Historic Cemeteries Program Coordinator]
[Oregon Commission on Historic Cemeteries]
[Oregon Heritage, Oregon Parks & Recreation Department]
[725 Summer St NE, Suite C]
[Salem, OR 97301] 
[503-986-0685]
[Email:  Kuri.Gill@state.or.us]


